Dear FSE Families,

Many thanks to families who made donations to our first Food Bank drive of this
school year! If you have not yet donated but still wish too, and are attending our
family dance tonight, feel free to bring a Food Bank donation as we will still be
accepting them at the dance!

A huge shout out also goes to our School Council & Parent Society for planning
and organizing this fun filled, community building event!

As Halloween is around the corner, some classroom activities have been based
on pumpkins this week! Thank you so much to Co-op for supporting these activities
by donating actual pumpkins for students to enjoy!

School Council & Parent Society

Our School Council is providing milk for students to enjoy with their lunches on
November 23. Order forms went home this week and are due back by November
4]

Hot Lunch!

The Fall 2022 Hot Lunch program is now open for the following dates:
- Friday November 18 - Buster's Pizza (cut off to order is November 10)
- Friday December 9 - Edo Japan (cut off to order is December 1)
- Friday January 20 - Perry's 2 for 1 Pizza (cut off to order is January 12)

To order, go to the Munch a Lunch website. If you have any questions, please
email Nicole at anonymousearthdweller@gmail.com.
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Do you love COBS Bread Bakery and want to support our Parent Society in
fundraising for our students?2 COBS Bread Bakery has kindly agreed to share 5% of
sales to our Parent Society for any customers who simply let them know their
students go to Fort Saskatchewan Elementary! It's that easy! Thanks for your
support!

On December 3, 2022 our Parent Society is holding a Christmas Market and needs
your help! Anybody interested in booking a vendor table please reach out to our
Parent Society at fseparentsociety@gmail.com as soon as possible to save your
spotl!

Book Fair

A huge shout out to our school community for earning $2769.77 in Book Fair
Rewards which equates to many more books in our school library! Thanks to
everyone who supported our fall book fairl

Halloween

Staff and students can wear their school appropriate costumes on Monday,
October 31. Each class is having their own special activities which has been
communicated by the classroom teacher. As well, on this day we will be coming
together as a school community in the gym for our Halloween parade. We wish
everyone a safe and happy Halloween!

Now Hiring!

Elk Island Public Schools is now hiring Classified Substitute Educational Assistants.
To learn more, click here!

Family and Community Support Services
Check out some of the upcoming sessions being offered!

Disclosure Training Poster - https://www.fortelem.ca/download/402436

Real Talk Poster - https://www.fortelem.ca/download/402434

Anxiety 2 - https://www.fortelem.ca/download/402437

Internet Safety - https://www.fortelem.ca/download/402439

Looking forward to November...

November 2 ~ Early dismissal at 2:05 p.m.
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November 4 ~ Remembrance Day Assembly *Everyone welcome to attend!
November 4 ~ Milk Day (November 23) orders due

November 7 to 10 ~ Fall break (no school)

November 10 ~ Cut off to order November 18 Hot Lunch

November 11 ~ Remembrance Day (no school)

November 14 to 18 ~ Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week

November 23 ~ Milk Day (students can order milk to have with their lunch)
November 25 ~ Report Cards published in PowerSchool at 3 p.m.

Looking ahead in December...

December 1 ~ Cut off to order December 9 Hot Lunch

December 3 ~ Christmas Vendor shopping event from 9 a.m. -3 p.m. in our gym
December 7 ~ Early dismissal at 2:05 p.m.

December 9 ~ Hot Lunch

December 19 ~ Milk & Cookies for ECS-A students provided by our School Council
December 20 ~ Milk & Cookies for ECS-B and grade 1 to 6 students provided by
our School Council

December 21 to January 3 ~ Christmas Break ~ Happy Holidays!

January 4 ~ Students return to school ~ Welcome back!

As always, if you have any questions, please email me directly at
shelby.labrecque@eips.ca or call 780-998-7771.

As it is the weekend before Halloween, many families are holding events to
celebrate. | hope everyone has a safe, enjoyable weekend with friends and
family. | am very much looking forward to welcoming November next week!

Sincerely,

Shelby Labrecque, M. Ed.

Principal

Fort Saskatchewan Elementary School
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